
	
ECORD launches its new website!  

	

After	 seven	 months	 of	 work,	 the	 ECORD	 Outreach	 and	 Education	 Task	 Force*	 and	
COSIWEB	(www.cosiweb.fr),	a	French	web	design	company,	have	successfully	launched	
the	new	ECORD	website	on	19	September	2016.		

The	new	website	now	incorporates	the	former	ECORD,	ESSAC	and	ESO	websites	under	a	
single	portal,	and	includes	links	to	all	other	IODP	websites.	

We	invite	you	to	visit	our	new	ECORD	website		at	www.ecord.org!		

*	EMA:	P.	Maruéjol,	N.	Hallmann,	G.	Camoin;	ESSAC:	H.	Kinkel;	ESO:	U.	Prange,	A.	Stevenson,	C.	Cotterill	

	

	


